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Branch Street Project Work Starts Tuesday in Seneca 
(KMZA)--Major delays are unlikely despite new intersection installation work set to begin Tuesday
in Seneca. 

The project will mean lane restrictions for both eastbound and westbound traffic on U.S. Highway
36, from 11th Street to Community Drive. 

The intersection will built halfway between 11th and Community, at a new roadway to be named
Fairway Drive, along with the addition of a left turn lane on U.S. 36 for the new intersection. 

Work will be conducted on weekdays, during daylight hours, with the full project set to wrap up late
this year. 

Traffic impacts will include the shifting of traffic, reduced speed limits and a 12-foot lane width
restriction throughout the project duration.

The work comes as part of the Branch Street Extension Project. 
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